
O S P R E Y  G R E E T I N G

August 22
iReady Testing Begins

Hello Osprey Family! Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year.
This year will be a great year. We have so many great things
happening for us: high retention of staff, new physical
environment, renewed interest in PTO/SIC, happy students,
supportive parents, new community partners, and so much
more! Our theme this year is "It's Time to P.U.S.H." with a
subtheme of "Oh, the Places We'll Go"! We are soaring!
Please like and follow our pages on Facebook, Twitter, and
Instagram. Let’s continue PUSHing Osprey Family. It's a great
da to be an Osprey!!!

THE NEST
P A R E N T  E D I T I O N  •  I S S U E  2 5  •  A U G U S T  1 9 ,  2 0 2 2  

U P C O M I N G
E V E N T SB Y  P R I N C I P A L  C O L E M A N

 @LIESOspreys

Phone: 843-322-2240 | Address: 73 Chowan Creek Bluff, Beaufort, SC 29907 | Website: www.LIES.BeaufortSchools.net

August 29
MAP Testing Begins

September 5
Labor Day
No School

September 1
NEHS Meeting
2:45-4:45 pm



C O N T A C T  U S
Principal Coleman

Davina.Coleman@beaufort.k12.sc.us
Assistant Principal Osborne

William.Osborne@beaufort.k12.sc.us
Nurse Kreps

Rebecca.Kreps@beaufort.k12.sc.us
School Counselor Laniear

Oliver.Laniear@beaufort.k12.sc.us

I M P O R T A N T  R E M I N D E R S

If you are interested in your child participating in
the Backpack Buddies program, please contact
Kay Johnson, social worker, at
kay.johnson@beaufort.k12.sc.us.
Please take some time to read the Parent
Information in your child's agenda for Grades 3-5,
or your child's folder for grades PK-2.  Sign and
return the top page to your child's teacher.  These
pages give information about our school's policies
and expectations.
If you would like to volunteer or be a chaperone for
a field trip, you will need to complete a free
background check through the school district.  The
website is
https://www.beaufortschools.net/community/volu
nteer
If you need to change your child's transportation
for the day, you will need to send in a note or
email Mrs. Riddle at julie.riddle@beaufort.k12.sc.us.  
No transportation changes will be accepted by
phone.
Walk-ups are not permitted for dismissal.  Please
get in the car rider line to pick up your student.

TECH FEE DUE
All students in Grades K-5 must pay
a $20 tech fee. If you haven't
already done so, you can scan the
QR code below to access Online
School Payments.  You may also
come to the school before 11:00 am
to pay with a credit or debit card.


